
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 2:35:46 PM

From: Gloria Dowden  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 2:25 PM
To: Office of the Registrar 
Subject: Hearing
 
I understand the hearing is to apply for increases in energy prices. Enbridge customers would receive
a $28 increase if I read the information correctly.  I do not agree with this increase.  There has
already been an increase in energy cost.
Regards
Gloria Dowden




